
From: Katie Becker <klbecker2@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 8:32 AM
To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>
Cc: Jim Martin <jmartin@summithill.org>; Joy Murphy <jmurphy@summithill.org>; John Winter <jwinter@summithill.org>; Amy Berk
<aberk@summithill.org>; Katie Campbell <kcampbell@summithill.org>; Stefanie McCleish <smccleish@summithill.org>; Matt Spreadbury
<mspreadbury@summithill.org>; Paul McDermott <pmcdermott@summithill.org>; Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA Request

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in
doubt, contact your IT Department

Mrs. Julie Stearns,

I hope you are having a good weekend. Under the Freedom of Information Act, I kindly request the following information:

Any and all correspondence between Board President Jim Martin and Dr. Paul McDermott from May 29, 2023-June 11, 2023.

I look forward to your response. Also, below you will find IL statute 5 ILCS 140 that outlines the process and adherence in Freedom of Information Act
requests and responses should it be needed as a reminder.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation in the request. I hope you have a wonderful and blessed weekend.

https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?
ActID=85&ChapAct=5%26nbsp%3bILCS%26nbsp%3b140/&ChapterID=2&ChapterName=GENERAL+PROVISIONS&ActName=Freedom+of+Information+Act

Sincerely,

Katie Becker

https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=85&ChapAct=5%26nbsp%3bILCS%26nbsp%3b140/&ChapterID=2&ChapterName=GENERAL+PROVISIONS&ActName=Freedom+of+Information+Act
https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=85&ChapAct=5%26nbsp%3bILCS%26nbsp%3b140/&ChapterID=2&ChapterName=GENERAL+PROVISIONS&ActName=Freedom+of+Information+Act

